
  EMPLOYEE RESOURCE WEBSITE REDESIGN

The easy-to-access COVID-19 employee resource website redesign 

went live overnight. As a reminder, this doesn’t require any password  

or access to the intranet. It is now designed to make it easier for you to 

find what you need. 

  �KEEPING YOUR MOUNT SINAI ID BADGE  
WITH YOU AT ALL TIMES
As the region’s social distancing efforts continue to increase, it is important 

that you keep your Mount Sinai ID badge with you at all times. It is a means 

of demonstrating that you are in an essential function, and you may need it to 

ease your movement within the region and within our health system.  

  �GUIDE TO PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT (PPE)  
PRACTICES
There is a terrific new guide that will help you know when to wear what 

and how to use it. You can find it here. 
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https://www.mountsinai.org/about/preparedness/coronavirus/staff-resources
https://www.mountsinai.org/files/MSHealth/Assets/HS/About/Coronavirus/MSHS-COVID-19-PPE-Practices.pdf

